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October 2, 2020 
Dear Parents, 
 
We thank you for your continued support as we navigate the online classroom platform.  Please know that we 
are always here to support you and your child’s needs.  To streamline the technology support process, we are 
providing you with a link to communicate your support needs.  If you require help with your technology, or are 
having connectivity issues, please complete the form by clicking on this link: Technology Support Form. Once 
submitted, our technology specialist will make an appointment with you to troubleshoot.  
 
Moving forward, we are available on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:00am – 12:00pm, by appointment, to 
support your needs.  If you have any questions, please call or email us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ms. Marrocco  
Principal 

 

 

 

https://www.paps.net/Page/23589

